
Key Dates for the Calendar 

 

The new term has started at a pace, and we are rapidly approaching 

the end of January so I wanted to share a number of important dates 

with you for the weeks to come in what is always a very busy period 

of the school year. 

P7 Transfer results will be sent directly to parents’ homes on 

Saturday 4th February and the P7 transfer meetings have been 

scheduled with Mr Donnelly around that date. 

P7 Service of Light and Commitment is at 1.30pm on Wednesday 8th 

February in St Michael’s church. 

All pupils will finish for the mid-term at 11.45am on Thursday 9th 

February due to staff training planned for the afternoon. All pupils 

will return to school on Monday 20th February. 

P1-P7 Parent interviews with class teachers are scheduled to take 

place on Friday 10th February (some meetings will be scheduled for 

mornings/ afternoons prior to that date- teachers will liaise directly 

with parents.) 

Ash Wednesday Mass for P4-P7 pupils and the school community 

will be at 10am on Wednesday 22nd February in St Michael’s. 

Confirmation for P7 pupils will take place in St Michael’s at 11am on 

Thursday 2nd March. 

You may have heard in the news about industrial action planned for 

February by some teaching unions. We will be in touch with more 

information when we receive further details about how this will 

impact the school on the day(s) proposed.  


